
 

Address: Wellfield Drive, Burnley, Lancashire. BB12 0JD 

Telephone: 01282 436880  

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will have Poppies and other Poppy related merchandise on sale in school from Monday 6th until Friday 10th 

November. 

The Poppy Appeal is for Remembrance. Any merchandise, apart from the poppies should be taken home on 

the day of purchase. Poppies can be worn in school but all other items must be taken home.  

Please see below the list of items we will be selling and the suggested donation: 

Poppies 30p  

Zip Pulls 50p 

Reflector Poppies 50p 

 Rulers 50p 

Pencils 50p  

Rubbers 50p 

Silicone wristbands £1.00                                    

Snap bands £1.50 

We regret that we will not be able to give change so would be very grateful if you could send your   child with 

the correct money. 

 

Thank you for your continued support for this extremely worthwhile cause. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Bridget Loughran  

Headteacher  

St Mary Magdalene’s RC Primary School 

A Voluntary Academy 

‘Love one Another’ 

Headteacher: Mrs B Loughran 

‘Love one Another’ 

 


